
Extending from Lake Vyrnwy in Wales through to 
Merseyside, the Vyrnwy Aqueduct helps us to provide a 

clean, reliable and wholesome water supply to 
communities across Cheshire, Merseyside and the wider 

North West region.

We’re due to start our next stage of work in your area and our 
team are holding drop-in sessions, so local residents can find 

out more about what this will involve.

Community 
drop-in

06/23/SD/10092

The Vyrnwy Aqueduct 
Modernisation Programme

Information can also be found online 
at uuhub.co.uk/Vyrnwy or simply 
scan this QR code with your 
smartphone.

• NKC Centre, Norley Road, WA6 8NE. 3pm-7pm on Tuesday 20 February
• Delamere Community Centre, Station Road, CW8 2HU 3pm-7pm on Thursday 22 

February

We're also holding engagement surgeries at the Post Office within Delamere 
Community Centre

• Tuesday 5 March between 3pm - 5pm
• Tuesday 19 March between 4pm - 7pm
• Tuesday 2 April between 2pm - 4pm




